Berrybrook Primary School Greenacres Avenue Wolverhampton WV10 8NZ

Tel: **01902 921152**



Email: berrybrookprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.berrybrookprimary.org.uk

Head of School Miss E Pritchett



Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number - 08566185

Dear parents/ carers,



I am pleased to announce that this Friday (27^{th} May 2022) the children will be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.

On that day, children are welcome to come to school dressed in red, white and blue and the whole school will then take part in a street party style celebration with food, games and singing.

So that all children can experience the street party, school will provide lunch for Reception to Year 6, so no one needs to bring a packed lunch on this day.

During the week, each class will focus on a decade of the Queen's reign and find out about what life was like then, for example, significant events, technology, money, fashion and music, so please ask your children about what they have learnt.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss E Pritchett Head of School